Home-School Notebooks and Word Wallets

Please could you keep these in your child's book bag.

We record their reading, send messages and share information with you using them on a regular basis.

Parent Consultations

These will be taking place during the w/b
12th October. They will be held by
telephone. We have been allocated 8
minutes for each call, therefore if you
have any questions before, you can
contact us via Tapestry.

Please book your time slot via the link that has been sent out.

Reminders:

If you haven't had a chance yet, please could your child bring in a family photo for our 'All About Me' focus.

Phonics

Our sounds this week were 'i' for igloo, 'n' for necklace, 'm' for mirror and 'd' for dinosaur.

We are beginning to encourage the children to blend (word-build) with the sounds we've learnt so far.

eg. d-i-n = din m-a-p = map

Weekly News 2nd October 2020 Poppy, Bluebell and Sunflower Class

Word Wallets

This week the children will be given a word wallet. This will contain the sounds we have learnt along with key words to practise (10 words - 5 on red card and 5 on blue card). Each week we will add new sounds to them. See the letter in the wallet for more information.



Our focus this week:

We have continued to base our learning around the story of 'Where the Wild Things Are'. We have had a wild rumpus, made 'wild things' masks and wrote names for all the characters.

<u>Maths</u>

This week in maths we have been focusing on 'matching and sorting' different objects, amounts and numbers.

It would be lovely if you could explore this concept with your child at home:)

Requests:

Please could you start collecting any boxes, plastic bottles, yogurt pots and any other small recyclable materials for our junk modelling area? The children love to do lots of making and we need some more! Thank you!